
  

       Chief’s Report
Ruston Police Department
Tuesday, March 19, 2024

Calls for Service Total September thru December: 2023 2022

  211  217  

Jennifer Robertson is preparing proposals for the Council to consider regarding the 

implementation of “park speed zones” in order for the City to use automated traffic 

enforcement cameras (ATEC). The legislature made further changes to the existing 

RCW that may allow us to expand the use of ATEC on other streets such as 49
th
 Street 

(aka Interstate 49).

The Department also consulted with Ms. Robertson about reducing the speed limit to 20 

miles per hour on most Ruston streets; it appears to be a very easy task and more 

information from her should be forthcoming.

One officer will return from Paid Family Medical Leave in a few weeks, but one remains 

on medical restriction light duty for another 3 weeks.

Prepared by Nestor Bautista


